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Meeting re-BAC 23 July 13 
Peter Steer 
Lesley Dwyer 
et al 

Brief to minister 

William Kingswell
Tuesday, 13 October 2015 11:01 AM 
Bill Kingswell 
Meeting re-BAC - 23/07 /13 

iPad Note 23/07/13 

BAC closure dependent on replacement services Ed Old has endorsed the school closure Not in public space yet No 
date for closure unit aiming at Dec 31 

Discussed possibility of establishing Y-PARC model using existing Logan space. 
CHQ to oversight the establishment of an implementation group to commence work by early next week. 
Follow up meeting with Peter Steer, Lesley Dwyer and Richard Ashby within the month. 

Dr Bill Kingswell 
Executive Director - Mental Health Alcohol and other Drugs Branch Health Service and Clinical Innovation Division 
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